
Are you 55 years or older and 
interested in learning about 
your nutrition? 

June 2024 

 

Participate in a research study 

Researchers at Alberta Health Services and the 
University of Alberta are inviting adults aged 
55+ years to do an online survey that identifies 
potential nutrition-related concerns. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Take the survey and share your 
experience 

Scan this QR code  

 

Or visit  
redcap.link/SCREEN-14 

 

This project is supported by funding from 
Provincial Seniors Health and Continuing 
Care and Alberta Health Services. 

Participants can 
enter to win a $20 
grocery store gift 
card. 

Questions? 
Marlis.Atkins@ahs.ca 
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